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Information Requested: 
 

1. Did your Trust alter or update its visitor policy in response to Covid-19, yes or no? 
No formal policy changes were made, we did issue guidance for visiting during the 
pandemic in line with national NHS England guidance  
 

2. If yes, what changes were introduced?  
N/A 
 

3. If yes, are any of those policies still in place?    
N/A 
 

4. If yes, which of those policies are still in place?  
N/A 

 
Does the Trust currently have any visitation policies that: 

 
5. Would prevent a patient from receiving a visitor?  

No  
 

6. If yes, in what wards or circumstances does this apply? 
N/A 
 

7. If yes, were these restrictions in place before March 2020?  
N/A 

 
8. Set a restriction on the number of different people able to visit a patient during their 

stay  
No  
 

9. If yes, in what wards or circumstances would the number of different people visiting 
a patient be restricted? 
N/A 
 

10. If yes, how many different people do these restrictions permit as visitors? 
N/A 

 
11. If yes, were these restrictions in place before March 2020? 

N/A 
 

 
 
Publication Scheme: 
 



 

As part of the Freedom of Information Act all public organisations are required to 
proactively publish certain classes of information on a Publication Scheme.  A 
publication scheme is a guide to the information that is held by the organisation.  
EPUT’s Publication Scheme is located on its Website at the following link 
https://eput.nhs.uk 
 
 

https://eput.nhs.uk/publication-category/financial-statements-budgets-and-variance-reports/

